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OCTOBER 6th 2013   :  27th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

Sunday Masses 
Saturday    6.0pm Int. +Joan Faulkner (A&JMcW) 

Sunday      9.0am Int. + For the People 

                 11.0am Int. 

 

Weekday Masses 
Monday OUR LADY OF THE ROSARY 

  10.0am Int.   Osyth Hawke 

Tuesday FERIA 

  10.0am Int.  

Wednesday BL. JOHN HENRY NEWMAN 

  10.0am Int.   

Thursday FERIA 

  No services today   

Friday  FERIA 

   7.30pm        THE CONFIRMATION MASS   
Saturday ST.WILFRID 

  10.30am Int. Those newly Confirmed 

   6.0pm Int. +Joan Faulkner (A&JMcW) 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday     Noon and 5.30pm, or by appointment. 

 

Exposition and Adoration of the Blessed 

Sacrament 
Tuesday 10.30am; Benediction at 11.0am. 

 

The Divine Office 
The Office is said a quarter of an hour before the 

Mass on Weekdays. This week we use Psalter 

Week  3 

 

The Mass today     The readings can be found 

on p.146 of the Parish Mass Book, and on p.1069 

of      The Sunday Missal. 
At the 6.0pm Mass         Eucharistic Prayer   3 

Sanctus & Benedictus     Parish Mass Book p.24 

Hymns                            (Angelus)  863. 846        

At the 9.0am Mass         Eucharistic Prayer   3 

Sanctus & Benedictus      Parish Mass Book p.24  

Hymns                             933, 945, 898 

At the 11.0am Mass       Eucharistic Prayer   2 

Gloria        Sacred Heart  

Sanctus & Benedictus      Parish Mass Book p.24 

Hymns               852, 803, 627, (Angelus) 652 

The Psalm Response for all of the Masses is 

printed at the bottom of the page. Preface I. 

 

This Sunday the quarter–hour Exposition of the 

Blessed Sacrament before Mass will precede the 

6.0pm Mass. Next Sunday, it will take place before 

the 9.0am Mass. 

 

The 11.0am Mass today is the Mass of Enrolement 

and Commitment for our 2014 First Holy 

Communion Candidates and their Parents. 

 

 

THE PARISH CONFIRMATION 

Friday, October 11th, at 7.30pm 

 

I’m hoping that ALL of you will come to the 

Confirmation on Friday, both to support the 

Candidates, and to welcome our new Bishop to 

the Parish on this his first visit . As there are only 

a small number of candidates, there will be 

plenty of room for everyone. 

 

 

ALSO THIS WEEK 

 

Monday     7.30pm    Queen of Prayer Peace 

Group, at the Presbytery. All welcome. 

Tuesday        7.30pm  The Rehearsal for the 

Confirmation. The Bishop has requested that all of 

our Altar Servers should be ‘on the Altar’ on 

Friday, and it is important that they come along to 



the rehearsal, as there are things for them to do in 

the Confirmation Liturgy.  

Wednesday   2.0pm    The Union of Catholic 

Mothers meets in the Narthex 

7.30pm  SVP meets at the Presbytery  

Friday           No morning Mass today, as it is 

right that everyone should attend the Bishop’s 

Mass, at 7.30pm. 

I asked if people would be prepared to bring along 

crustless sandwiches, and cakes, for the general 

refreshments after the Confirmation. One or two 

people have signified their willingness to do so. 

I’m sure that more of you will rally round when 

the time comes. The UCM have kindly agreed to 

organise the serving of the refreshments. I suppose 

it would be helpful if food was dropped off during 

the course of day (I’ll be on the site all day, and 

able to receive food), but of course it could be 

brought – in good time – before the liturgy 

begins.) 

Saturday      10.30am-11.30am  Saturday Club for 

children aged five to twelve, with the Parents of 

the First Holy communion children meeting in the 

Presbytery for coffee after Mass. 

 

PARISH NOTICEBOARD 

 

Anniversaries     Josepha Hart (1999), Sheila 

Flanagan (2003),  and David Jones (1999) RIP 

 

Money Matters   On Sunday September 22nd, 

£433.80 was given at the Offertory, and last 

Sunday, £510.12. Today there is a retiring 

collection for CAFOD, following the Harvest 

Family Fast Day last Friday. 

 

THE YEAR OF FAITH 

 

     This weekend we come to the last of the 

Homilies on the Nicene Creed, as we consider the 

words 

AND THE LIFE OF THE WORLD TO COME 

- a part of the Creed which maybe has a special 

appropriateness, as we prepare to keep November, 

the Month of the Holy Souls, and the Solemnity of 

All Saints with which that month begins. And the 

month, too, in which the Year of Faith comes to an 

end, when, towards the end of the month, we 

celebrate the Solemnity of Christ the King. In this 

Year of Faith, we have had the CAFÉ course, a 

year ago, on The Saints ; we have discussed one of 

the Vatican II documents, during Lent ; and now, 

coming to a conclusion today, we have considered 

the essential teachings of the Church contained 

in the Nicene Creed. There is, of course, one 

further event – the Auction of Items and Promises 

in aid of three childrens’ charities – which might 

be seen as a ‘thank you’ for what has gone before. 

 

 

A WEEK ON TUESDAY – 

The first of the three special evenings for the 

Parents of Young Children, 

Tuesday October 15th, 7.30pm :  

‘Introducing your child to God : 

 where do I begin?’ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE AUCTION OF ITEMS & PROMISES 

Friday, October 18th 

In aid of three childrens’ charities  : 

 

LET THE CHILDREN LIVE!  (Colombia) 

ST.DIMITRY’S ORPHANAGE  (Moscow) 

CHILDHOOD FIRST  (Norfolk) 

 

The event is in two parts : 

7.30pm   Hot Supper – Cod/ Sausages/Fish Cakes 

& chips, + a free glass of wine - £.5.0 

Tickets available after Masses today 

 

8.15pm (for an 8.30pm start) The Auction 

No tickets required for this part of the evening – 

just turn up! 

 

Please take and return a  paper saying what you 

are offering for the Auction – Items or Promises 

Return the paper to the Presbytery ASP, please. 

 

Let’s work together to make this event a great 

success – a good ending to the 

YEAR OF FAITH!  

 

 

 


